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7 June 2002 
 
FCC 
 
SUBJECT: VERTU LTD. FCC ID: P7QNPM-7   
 
  
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This application was dismissed because of a statement in Exhibit 6, I could not find an 
exhibit 6 but I did locate a typographical error on Page 8 of 25 of the equipment test 
report that indicated the incorrect average for the power output. This has been corrected.  
 
The following grant note was added to the grant:  
This device contains 900 MHz GSM functions that are not operational in U.S. Territories. 
This approval is only applicable for 1900 MHz PCS operations.  
 
   
 
       
Sincerely, 
         
Sid Sanders 
 
 


